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by John Blaney, Grand Knight

Happy Valentine’s Day! It’s now time to look for-
ward to the up coming months. 

If you don’t have your Valentine’s Dinner/Dance 
tickets for that Feb. 8 event, please call me at (714) 
863-4125 or Brother Mike Ulibarri. 

The church community and our Brother Knights 
will have a great time at this fun event. Please take 
your better half out for a great evening.

On Presidents Day, come to church 
after the 7 and 8:30 Masses for pan-
cakes and sausage with juice and 
coffee.

I ask everyone and all our new 
Brother Knights to come help out 
with all of the Council’s upcoming 
activities, such as the second Saturday 
of the month with recycling in the 
church parking lot, or volunteering at 
the Valentine’s Day Dinner/Dance.

The golf tournament is approaching fast and Brother 
Jim Marchetta could use all our help. He’s outside 
church after Masses to get our community involved 
in the annual tournament.

It’s not easy to do at every Mass, so if some of us 
could please step forward and help out, it would be 
greatly appreciated. Additionally, the Council will be 
serving dinner at most Lenten dinners and Brother Mike 
will need as much help as the council can give. And 
don’t forget Clergy Night Feb. 27. (See flyer, Page 6).

This council has at least 350 strong men and it is 
always the ones who step forward to keep our com-
munity satisfied by helping out at these church events.

Also, remember that the Knights of Council 9487 
are the strength of this church and with the economy 
still not doing well, we, as brother Knights, need to 
keep these charitable events coming so our faith com-
munity at Santiago can grow and become strong like 

With	many	events	ahead,
everyone’s	help	is	needed

       See GK REPORT page 5
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Come celebrate the holi-
day at the Knights of Columbus Valentine’s 
Day Gala dinner/dance to be held on Satur-
day, Feb. 8 in the Parish Hall. It will follow 
5 p.m. Mass.

The menu will offer a choice of prime 
rib, chicken or vegetable lasagna. Cocktails 
will be served at 6:30 p.m. Dinner is at 7.

Music from the 1950s-80s will be played 
a DJ for your listening and dancing pleasure.

Married couples are encouraged to attend 
the Mass where the Priest will offer to renew 
your wedding vows.  Every couple that par-
ticipates will receive a nice certificate from 
the Knights of Columbus to commemorate 
the occasion.

There will be at least one 50/50 drawing 
during the festivities. 

 The cost is $30 per person. Reserva-
tions should be made now by contacting 
Mike Ulibrrari at (949) 916-8336 or mgu@
earthlinknow. 

(See full-page flyer, page  4).

St. Valentine’s  
Day Gala 
is Feb. 8
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A sense of community is the motivation that drives the Eisenbrey 
family to their acts of charity. After helping with the Christmas 
decorations at church Dave said “its not work, it’s fun.

 Dave and Joyce also share in the parish community as regulars 
at Backyard BBQ and Theology as well as being  
participants in “Guess Who’s Coming to Dinner” 
for many years. 

Joyce is the main reason Dave joined the Catholic 
Church. Dave  would attend mass with her and after 
9/11 he decided it was time to get fully involved 
and he went through the RCIA.

Joyce has long attended daily Mass, and  they’ve noted that their 
real estate business has flourished since Dave started attending too 
about a year ago.

Please join me in congratulating the Eisenbrey family as the 
Family of the Month.   

– Bernie Laitruri                                       

Knight	of	the	Month

Family	of	the	Month

Dave	and	Joyce	Eisenbrey

by Ricardo Teano, Retention Committee
 
 Volunteering makes you feel good and even more so if there is 

less talk and more work. A role model of this type of help is our 
chosen Knight of the month, Manny Rios. 

He has become a dedicated, significant part of our team. He shares 
quality time ushering at the noon Sunday Mass, helps in the Living 
Faith  and The Four Signs of a Dynamic Catholic book program,enjoys 
helping set up chairs and tables for church dinners and bar, blood 
drive, Rooster food drive for the needy at the El Toro Marine Base. 

Recently he joined the Monday and Tuesday recycling program, 
and has been a Knight since last April. He is doing this because he 
wants to be involved more with people and do more for our church.

  He has one son who goes to Colorado State University, graduated 
and stayed to live and work there. He also has a Chihuahua dog that 
is very smart, loving, friendly and likes to get under his blanket to 
sleep as much as he can during the day.

   To date, the Council he said, has been a wonderful experience. 
It has a lot of members who like to have fun at what they are doing 
during their activities. 

  Our congratulations to Manny Rios for earning the honor as 
Knight of the Month.

MannyRios
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Pray  for 
World 
Peace



January Program
 Highlights

I. Committee reports:

a.  Thanks to all brothers 
who helped at the Christmas 
Mass.

b. 120 kids of all ages came 
to see Santa Claus, all enjoyed 
the event.

c. Feb. 16, breakfast will 
be served after the 7 and 8:15 
Masses, and volunteers need-
ed. Please show up at 6:15 a.m. 
Proceeds benefit the Scouts.

d. The annual Valentines 
Dinner-Dance is Feb. 8 in 
the Parish Hall. Sign up now 
to save a seat. Cost: $30 per 
person.

e. So far, $10,000 has been 
raised for the I.D. Drive, with 
another $26,000 promised and 
still coming.

f.  Council 9487 will sup-
port four of the seven Lenten 
dinners this year. More at the 
Feb. 5 meeting. Step up and 
volunteer, all are welcome, 
Come and have fun with your 
Brothers in the kitchen.

g. The Third Degree at San-
tiago was a great success, all 
went as planned. Thank you to 
the team that made it possible.

h. Ushers are needed at the 
10:30 and 4:30 Masses. See 
Ken Allen or Ben Niewinski.   
If you at those Masses,  please 
offer your assistance, and con-
sider volunteering every week 
if possible.

II. Financial Secretary 
Reports:

Deposits $3,983.51;  Fund 
1, $27,260.90; Fund 2, $6,152,  
a total of $39,396.52.

– Roger Sonnenfeld, PGK

District	Deputy’s	Message

Full	slate	of	‘super’	activities
lie	ahead	in	the	second	half
by John Piccolo
District Deputy 112

Dear Brother Knights and Football Fans: Super Bowl is coming 
and I often look at the Columbian Year as “the big game.” Christmas 
and New Year was our halftime break and now we need to take the 
field for a strong second half.

 The first hurdle is January and early February, 
Supreme report time for our officers with fraternal 
activities, Special Olympics, and semi-annual re-
ports deadlines rapidly approaching. In addition to 
your busy Council activities, there are several OC 
Chapter events to consider attending. 

Clergy Night is a lot of fun and will be held 
Feb. 27. It is open to the Knights and their spouses/
friends. When your Grand Knight asks for your 
support and you have never attended, why not give 
it a try? We honor our priests, deacons, religious and they will ap-
preciate your presence. 

  The Founders Day State Membership Blitz is the weekend of 
March 22-23. Support your Council by asking at least one “stranger” 
if he would like to join our Great Brotherhood.

    Looking into the early fourth quarter, Day of Sharing is April 
12 in Buena Park. There are plenty of opportunities to serve those 
with intellectual disabilities. Set-up is April 11, and early morning is 
April 12. Help your Council man their booth or put together a group 
of men to help with the set-up.  Go to www.kofcoc.org and click on 
the blog for details.

     The State Deputy Testimonial Dinner is Friday, April 25.  This 
is where we honor our Worthy SD and show our support for Christ 
Cathedral by presenting our Council donation to the Bishop. Any 
amount is greatly appreciated by both Bishop Kevin Vann and our 
Chapter President.  I’ve said enough, so good luck charging through 
your second half.
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It is time to start thinking about Clergy Night Feb.27 at St. 
Joachim Parish Hall in Costa Mesa with our family of priests in 
the diocese of Orange as well as our Brother Knights in Orange 
County. (See flyer, Page 6). 

Our faith community has three great priests that are going, are 
you? Make reservations today because every year Council 9487 has 
three tables, the most there, and this year should be no different. 

Call me at 714-863-4125 to make reservations. We will meet 
in the upper parking lot at 5:45 p.m., so come one, come all.

Brother Charlie Young will be finding us some place to have  
dessert with just our priests afterward.  

– John Blaney, GK

Clergy Night coming on Feb. 27
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by Ricardo Teano

It’s uplifting that the Living 
Faith Booklet is popular in our 
parish with 550 copies circulated 
every quarter. The dedication of 
our Council made it possible. 
This  booklet is a daily devotional 
reading based on the Scripture 
passage of the Mass on that day. 

It’s easy to read one page 
reflection to start the day, or any 
time of the day. With readings 
at the bottom of the page, the 
booklet  helps Catholics pray and 
meditate with the seasons of the 
church year in spirit. 

The booklet is published in 
January, April, July and October. 

The Knights, through the able 
leadership of Brother George 
Nothhelfer, order the 550 copies 
early each month, ready to be 
offered to parishioners by the 
Knights in front of the church 
before all the Masses.

The suggested donation of $1 
apiece is to keep the community 
service going.  

We’ve heard people say ‘‘ I 
love this book, it’s good reading ... 
I have a subscription but stopped 
it because the Knights offer it.”  
Some long time readers are gen-
erous, giving $5, $10 or $20 for 
a copy. Others get several copies 
to share or give as gifts. 

A record donation of $40 
was  given for one book and the 
service. Some who forgot their 
wallets get it free.

 The Living Faith  Spanish 

Living	Faith	reading	a	good	way	to	start	the	day

GET YOUR COPY: Brothers (l-r) Ricardo Teano, Ben Niewinski and George 
Nothhelfer distribute Living Faith Booklets before the Masses each Sunday.

version is called La Fe Viva. 
It has become so popular that 

it sells out fast at the two Span-
ish Masses. As an added bonus, 
we get a lot of help and lasting 
camaraderie with the Spanish 
Caballeros De Colon friends at 
the La Fe Viva table. 

Our thanks to volunteers 
Ben Niewinski, Nacho Mena, 
Manny Rios, Francisco Palop, 
Juan Orozco, Alicia and Pedro 
Espinosa,George Nothhelfer, Ri-
cardo Teano, Martin Villafuerte, 
and several others through the 
years since the community ser-

vice began.
Here are 

some spiritual 
excerpts:

 • Friday, 
Oct.  25, 2013:  
For I do not 
do the good 
I want but, I 
do the devil I 
do not want, 
Romans 7:19.

 • Tuesday,  Nov. 5, 2013: Since 
we have gifts that differ accord-
ing to the grace given to us, let 
us exercise them, Romans 12:6

 
 

our Council has in the last few years. It is and has been the strength of this council to keep growing in 
leaps and bounds in the past years.

Thanks to all our Knights for their support and volunteering efforts. As our Grand Knight, thank all 
of you with your help and support from the bottom of my heart.

If you’re a new Knight and see another one, it’s OK to go up and speak to him.  And if you see me, 
I’m always open to meeting you and welcoming you into our Brotherhood. If you have a problem and 
need to talk, see me. Brother Knights are always here to help. Thank you for being a Knight and God 
Bless.

G.K. REPORT:                                                
From page 1
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Philip Tagatac: Eagle, Knight and role model

Philip Tagatac, (center, left photo) surrounded by friends, is an Eagle in Boy Scout Troop 604, and a member 
of Council 9487. Containers (right photo) hold 400 gallons of water he donated to a school with other supplies.

by Ricardo Teano, Retention Committee
 

I read this news in our local newspaper in the 
community section about our member Knight 
Philip Tagatac.

I knew I had to spread this good news. Philip, 
18, is a member our Council 9487.

He completed his Third degree at our very suc-
cessful ceremony we sponsored in our parish hall 
in December. The Boy Scout Troop 604 of Lake 
Forest will be honoring Philip Tagatac, for his 
achievement of earning the rank of Eagle. 

Sponsored by Santiago de Compostela, Troop 
604 has produced one of the highest rates of Eagle 
Scouts in it’s history. 

 Lake Forest resident Tagatac is a first year 
student at the University of California, Irvine. He 
earned his Eagle Award in August 2013. 

For his Eagle Scout project. Philip supplied a 

local school, Abiding Savior, with disaster sup-
plies to support the local community surrounding 
the facility. 

He supplied the school with non-perishable food, 
400 gallons of water, flashlights, batteries, first aid 
kits, and emergency blankets.  His project reflected 
the Scout Motto, “Be Prepared,” and now, in the 
event of an emergency, the school has enough sup-
plies to sustain 200 people for several days. 

With the gracious help from Santiago de Com-
postela, friends, family, and local business Brizio’s 
Pizza, Philip was able to raise over $4,000 to fund 
his project. 

I heard Philip doing a pulpit announcement 
asking for donations for this project. The remain-
ing funds were donated back to Abiding Savior in 
Lake Forest.

Congratulations Philip for being a Knight, a 
scout, a student, and a role model.

Thank you to all the Brothers and others who 
helped with this year’s Christmas decorations.  The 
church looked beautiful thanks to your hard work. 
The decorations got up and down quickly this year 
because of all your help.

Some who helped were Don Brown (non-Cath-
olic), Sam Riela, Rich Mulhaupt, Pat and Karen 
Cardinale, Adele Beach, our leader Kay Kenson, 
Kevin Mooney (non-Knight), Mike Sofka, Julia 

Thanks	to	all	who	helped	with	holiday	decorations
Cevomio, Bob Birtja, Ed Gonzalez, Hector Guz-
man, Pat Bole, Charlie Young, Stewart and France 
Imagawa, Bob Durham, Dave and Joyce Eisenbrey, 
Don Blankenship, Bob Morgan, Dennis DeRosia, 
and Joe Genaro. Sorry if I missed anyone.   

This is another of those items that we do not for 
money or recognition but for the Parish and Priests.

May Christmas remain in our hearts all the 
year.          –  John Ojeda, Program Chair
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Gene Ganley Recycling Report

By George Nothhelfer, Recycle Chair

For December, we made $1,674, raising all-time, total earnings 
to $378,224. The dedication that we have is great, which ensures 
us a very successful program.  We look forward to seeing all of you 
Saturday, Feb. 8.

I hope all of you had a Blessed Christmas.
Our recycling program is successful because of all of you and the 

effort you put forth.  I thank whole heartedly all of my Brothers for 
the great job in stepping up on Saturday. We had 
a pretty good day and Gene Ganley stopped by to 
see how all was going. 

We had a lot of teenagers to help out and that 
was great. Our collection was lower than normal, 
however that worked in our favor with the amounts 
that we can turn in that is California CRV.  For your 
information, St. Kilian’s shut their program down 
until they receive certification.

The new facility we built is paying for itself.  It 
is allowing us to hold back on the CRV product so 

we do not exceed our maximum weights.  
If anyone has any leads on businesses to include architectural 

companies that have excess catalogs that are willing to donate their 
paper recyclables, please let me know. 

A special thanks to our Monday and Tuesday morning crew for 
all the dedication and extra hours they spend in making the program 
a success. These guys are there more than just Monday and Tues-
day to keep up with other recycle projects that make our program 
so successful. You have no idea what additional time and effort is 
spent by these people until you come and investigate. We generate 
40 percent or more of our program from this group. We need more of 
our retirees to help for a couple of hours on Mondays and Tuesdays.  
Everyone has a good time.  

Thanks and “hats off” to the fiollowing:
Gene Ganley, Dan Ramella, Bob Morgan, Gerry Dubois, George 

Nothhelfer, Richard Mills, John Teeter, Ricardo Teano, Stewart 
Imagawa, Ignacio (Nacho) Mena, Bob Grabot, Pat Bole, Jose Lopez,  
Ron Fernandez, Charlie Young, Dick Gregg, Joe DeProspero, Emma 
Logomesini, Alondra Maiz, Brennan Gibbons, Christian Azalde, 
Victor Figueroa, Greg Such, Saul Carrion, Sabrina Del Rosario, Jes-
sica Purnell, Saline Dargi, Shelby Julian, Cameron Waters, Robert 
Shimpa, Guo Feny, Rafael Tellez, Michael Gutierrez, Steven Wong, 
Luke Whitelaw, Robin Zuluaf, Chris Guithues, Sandra Zamova, Luis 
Leja, Domingo Roldon, Carolina Ranourn, Cynthia Canda, Alyssa 
Pantalean, Ethan Goebel, Steve Goebe, Al Gamarra, Taylor Cham-
berlin, Adela Mauk, Garriel Mauk, Mia Barrieritos, Joseph Gregg, 
Joshua Gregg, and Joseph Gennaro.

New recycling facility 
is paying for itself Roger and Mo Boivin, 

Leo Alvarado, 
Jay and Joan Donahue, 

Gerry and Vivian Dubois, 
David Farage, 

Hector, and Cindy 
Guzman, 

Bob Morgan, 
John Ojeda, 

Dan Ramella, 
Ricardo Teano, 
Otis Givenrod, 
Joe Schulte, 

Stewart Imagawa, 
Mike McCormack, 
George Nothhelfer,

 Alfonso Lopez, 
Chuck Agozino, 

 Domingo Roldan, 
Tom Egan.

    – George Nothhelfer

Thanks to Monday, 

Tuesday Volunteers

Jacket	available
in	usher’s	room

  Brothers, there is a brand 
new sports jacket hanging in 
the church usher room for 
anyone that might be able 
to use it. 

Please feel free to take it, 
even if it is for someone else 
that you know that might have 
use for it.



by John Ojeda
Financial Secretary

  The first notice for member-
ship dues for 2014 have been 
mailed. 

Honorary Life Members do 
not have to pay dues, Honorary 
members pay $14.50 and all other 
members, $40.

 There is a Voluntary assess-
ment of $3.65 for monies to assist 
Brother Knights in California.

Membership is payable now.  
After dues are paid and I can meet 
with our Grand Knight to sign 
them, new membership cards will 
be distributed.

Until then, current member-
ship cards will get Brothers into 
meetings until March 31.

Return envelopes were in-
cluded in the mailing. Dues can 
be sent to to John Ojeda, 21802 
Ticonderoga Lane, Lake Forest, 
CA, 92630.  

Please make checks payable 
to Knights of Columbus.

For those who may be experi-
encing difficult economic times, 
we do not want to lose a Worthy 
Brother over dues. 

If that is the case, just contact 
John Ojeda at john.ojeda@cox.
net or cell 949-813-4320, or  
Grand Knight John Blaney at 
949-837-4403.

Or, email John at jcblaney@
att.net.

Dues are an important part of 
the income for our Council. They 
allow us to continue to fund our 
monthly donations to worthwhile 
charities. 

 If you have any questions or 
concerns about your dues or if 
you have moved in the last year 
and have not reported the new ad-
dress, please contact me directly.

Dues notices
mailed out to
membership

Family Matters

Tools designed 
to make you a
better husband
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by Michael Klett, Family Director

Brothers, we have all heard the admonition by St. Paul to our wives 
in chapter 5 of Ephesians verse 22: “Wives should be subordinate 
to their husbands as to the Lord.” This article is not about that. I 
encourage you to keep reading down to verses 25-33.

“Husbands, love your wives, even as Christ loved the church and 
handed himself over for her to sanctify her, cleansing her by the bath 
of water with the word, that he might present to himself the church 
in splendor, without spot or wrinkle or any such thing, that she might 
be holy and without blemish. So (also) husbands should love their 
wives as their own bodies. He who loves his wife loves himself.  
For no one hates his own flesh but rather nourishes and cherishes it, 
even as Christ does the church, because we are members of his body.  
“For this reason a man shall leave (his) father and (his) mother and 
be joined to his wife, and the two shall become one flesh.This is a 
great mystery, but I speak in reference to Christ and the church. In 
any case, each one of you should love his wife as himself, and the 
wife should respect her husband.” – Eph 5:25-33

It is a warning to us husbands to love our wives as Christ loved 
the Church so much that he was willing to die for her.  

Are you ready to lay down your life for your wife and family?  It’s 
a question I wrestle with. 0I have never been in the situation where 
I’ve had the opportunity to offer my life to a criminal or terrorist to 
save my wife’s life and I suspect I never will.  

But every day I have the opportunity to make a little sacrifice 
for my wife. I can dump the trash without being asked, take her car 
to the gas station or repair shop, or run an errand for her. None are 
“big” tasks, but many little things together will make her life easier.  
Each little task will show that I love her. Words are easy. Doing is 
hard. Am I willing to sacrifice my TV time or my sleep for her?  
Sometimes yes, many times no.  

But I read Ephesians chapter 5 and realize that after 28 years of 
marriage I still have plenty of room for improvement.  I suspect that 
you may have some room for improvement as well.  You are not alone.

I have some ideas how to gain tools to be a better husband:
•  Attend the movie Fireproof with your wife Feb. 22 at Santiago 

de Compostela. Get a baby sitter and make it a date night.
•  Attend a Worldwide Marriage Encounter weekend with your 

wife. It’s not for “bad” marriages but one for making “good” mar-
riages great.  (If you are have difficulties in your marriage you may 
want to consider a Retrouvaille weekend: see me.)

• Go to www.OneStrongFamily.com and get a FAMILY wrist 
band for a reminder of your wedding vows. FAMILY means, “Forget 
About Me, I Love You.” FAMILY is my personal goal. Some days 
are easier than others but it is a constant struggle to put my wife and 
family ahead of my own wants and needs. Vivat Jesus.



-
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 Save these dates for upcoming noteworthy events. Refer to the Council calendar on page 14 of this 
Newsletter. Call or e-mail the DGK and Program Chairman Michael Lynch (Michael-lynch@catholic.org) 
949-683-1782, if you have an item(s) to present at the next Council General Business meeting. You may 
also e-mail the Program Chairman with any articles or announcements that you request be included in the 
Monthly Newsletter.

       February

2/3-4  Monday and Tuesday: Mobile Home Park Recycling
2/5 General business meeting, 7:30. Please attend. A decade of the Rosary will begin at  7:20.                                   

     2/7 Friday: First Friday of adoration.
2/8  Saturday: Recycling, 7 a.m.-noon. Please help any time you can spare. Contact George Nothhelfer.
2/8  Valentine’s Dinner-Dance starts after 5 p.m. Mass in the hall.
2/9  Sunday: Coffee and Doughnuts on the Patio.
2/10-11  Monday and Tuesday: Mobile Home Park Recycling.
2/17-18  Monday and Tuesday: Mobile Home Park Recycling.
2/19       Thursday: Officers Meeting, all are welcome.
2/24-25  Monday and Tuesday: Mobile Home Park Recycling.
2/27       Clergy Night: Meet the priests of the Diocese of OC, 6:30 dinner at St. Joachim Parish,  

             1964 Orange Ave., Costa Mesa; 6 p.m. social hour, $20 per person.
 02/28    Thursday: Chapter Business Meeting, all are welcome.
 Please look for more upcoming events by e-mail- E-mail Brother PGK Steve Eggert, steveeggert@

gmail.cm. if you are not getting his e-mails
     Scheduled	Ceremonials
                                                                
             First	Degree
Feb. 4  Holy Spirit 9667, Holy Spirit Parish Hall, Tuesday. 17270 Ward St., Fountain Valley. Candidates 

7 p.m., Degree 7:30
 Feb. 8 Santa Ana Council 1842 (Spanish) Immaculate Heart of Mary,  Saturday, 1100 S. Center, Santa 

Ana. 5:30, 6.
 Feb. 17 Fr. Kass 3526, Fr. Kass Council Hall,  Monday. 8410 Kass Dr., Buena Park. 7, 7:30.
	 	 	 	 																					Second	Degree	
Feb. 17 Our Lady of Fatima Hall, Wednesday. 105 Esparanza, San Clemente. 7, 7:30.
                          Third	Degree
Feb. 23 District 110, Fr. Kass Council Hall, Sunday. 8410 Kass Dr., Buena Park CA, 1, 1:30.
                                         Standing	Ceremonials  	 	 	 	 																																																										

																																																																								
	 	 	 	 	 									First		Degrees: 
St. Columban’s Council 3926, Westminster. Second Wednesday of odd months Holy Spirit Council 9667, Fountain 
Valley, First Tuesday of odd  months. Father Kass Council 3526, Buena Park, third Monday of every month. Fr. 
Louis F. Knight Council 12451, Dana Point, second Thursday of odd months. St. Bonaventure Council 6020, Im-
maculate Heart of Mary (Spanish). Third Thursday of even months, Second Saturday.

                                          																																							Second	Degrees:		
								District 94, Buena Park, fourth Sunday of odd months. District 91 Holy Spirit 9667, First Tuesday in February, 
June and October. District 92, St. Columban 3926, Second Wednesday in even months. District 97, San Clemente, 
fourth Wednesday of even months.                                                                                        – Mike Lynch, DGK

 Program Chairman’s Report
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Council 9487 Advertising Corner
ACCESS >

Exterminator Service Inc.
Complete Termite & Pest Control

Roger Sonnenfeld
Lic. No. OPR10569

Orange County
(714) 630-6310
       Fax                                     Toll Free                                     Inland Empire
(714) 630-5295                         1-877-522-2377                         (951) 693-4603 
www.accessext.com                 Serving Southern California       roger@accessext.com
                                    

                      ‘Call us for what’s buggin’ you”
          
                             Residential >   Industrial >  Commercial >

PAUL A. SHISBEY, EA
Income Tax Consultant

Retired L.R.S. Agent / Appeals Officer 
30 Years Experience

Phone/Fax
(949) 215-6937                     24192 McCoy Road
pshisbeyea@cox.net                  Lake Forest, Ca 92630
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Advertising Rates :  The cost is $60 a year for a business card size ad, and $40 a year for each additional card size (3.5 
inches x 2 inches) purchased (If you purchase and ad the size of two business cards, the cost is $100 a year.)  Get  your  
business card advertised in the next issue of this Newsletter by calling Brother Ricardo Teano at   273-8940.
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               • Whole Life  • Term • Annuities 
                   • Long Term Care • IRA               
               Knights of Columbus  

                INSURANCE
                  Mark F. Yubeta, FIC

                Phone: (949) 322-7266
                 FAX: (949) 366-0374    
               mark.yubeta@kofc.org                

                        
   Gennaro Insurance Agency 
                  
23161 Mill Creek Drive 
                                                                 
Ste 100
              
Laguna Hills, CA 92653
      
Tel 949.586.2313
     
Cell 949.648.1257
                    
Fax 949.588.9923
         
igennaro@farmersagent.com
License#0167940

	ED	CHIN		Realtor
 9901 Irvine Center Dr.
Irvine, Calif. 92618
Phone: 949-753-7888  Mobil: 949-306-1076
Fax: 949 753-0671
email: chined1@hotmail.com
http:/evergreenrealty.net
Lic. No: 00824701

Joseph	Gennaro 

       

DOMINIC E. RAINONE
 A Professional Law Corporation

 •Trusts & Estate Planning
      Administration & Litigation
 • General Counsel
 • Computer Law

16148 Sand Canyon Avenue,  Irvine, CA  92613
tel (949) 833-3433              fax: (949) 423-0124
e-mail: rainone@rainonelaw. com
www.rainonelaw.com

     Jackie Stashik
         REALTOR®
   949. 813.9950
   949.597-1596

Jackie1st@cox.net
www.JackieDirect.com

CA LIC NUMBER 01233768
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Program Chairman
Mike Sofka (949) 588-8307
expk2wn@earthlink.net

Newsletter Editor
Jim Breen, 837-5567
jimbreen@lwsbnews.com 
KofC Webmaster
Jerry Delmore 
jcdelmore@cox.com 
Council Director
Pat Bole, 837-3679
pipperbole@aol.com
Youth Director
Joseph Vincent, 713-6770
lillian.vincent@cox.net
Church Maintenance
Gene Ganley, PGK
586-8270
Retention Chairmen
Ricardo Teano, 273-8940
ricardo8199@att.net
Robert Birtja,583-0911
birtja@cox.net
Membership Director
Ricardo Teano
Bilingual Membership
Jose Lopez,586-6019
jalrum@sbcglobal.net
Pedro Espinosa,283-0060
pdpiolin@gmail.com
Scholarship Chair
Ken Allen, PGK, 458-2963
kenallenfh@hotmail.com
Public Relations
Pat Larkin 
Recycling George Nothhelf-
er, 859-3203 Gene Ganley, 
PGK 586-8270.
Fr. McGivney Guild Advocate
Rick Reynolds 474-6900
rreynolds@trlawyers.com
KofC Insurance Field 
Agent 
Mark Yubeta, 322-7266
mark.yubeta@kofc.org
Bereavement
Tom Haas, 768-2181
thaas4295@aol.com
Sickness
Eric Schechter 586-8275
Fourth Degree
Bill Priester, 457-0230
Pro Life/DaySharing/Holy 
Hour Bernie Laituri, 770-5468

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

	 	 	 	

       

       

       

	 	 	 	

Service Program DirectorsFebruary

Birthdays

February

Anniversaries

We are still looking for birthdates of Knights’ spouses and anniversary 
dates.  We don’t need the years, just the month and day.  

Send the birthday and anniversary information to john.ojeda@cox.
net or call my cell at 949-813-4320.

Let us honor the spouses who stand behind us.   
•••                              

Do you know that if you attend a meeting on the month you celebrate 
your birthday or anniversary you could win a prize? That has been hap-
pening for some time. I hope it continues. 

We are hoping to be able to save money by sending the Newsletter by 
Email to all with Email addresses and First Class Mail to those who do not. 

If you are not getting weekly updates about Knight events then we do 
not have your Email address.  Please send it to me.  

                                                                                    – John Ojeda, 

Send	us	your	birthdays,	anniversaries

16 Scott Napp

16 William Stegall

17 Kathleen McCarthy

18 Frank Ury

     18 Christine Goebel

      18 Juan Orozco

     19 Vladimar Anderson

     19 Raquel Pineros

     20 David Mulholland

     21 Theresa Sonnenfeld

     21 Janet Gamache

     22 William Furniss

     22 George Loos

     24 Virginia Sotelo

     24 Yvette Cassar

     26 Renaldo Fernandez

     27 Angel Hernandez

     28 Ann Smith

     28 Michael Rojas

     29 Robert Epperson

      29 Edward Wagner

01 Dave Stokes

01 Mark Bustamante                 

02 Kenneth Zane

02 Jeff Martinez

03 William Benedict

03 Richard Petrash

04 Rev.Gilberto Escobedo

04 Eric Schecter

05 Amanda Breen

05 Michelle Ramirez

05 Benedict Del Rosario

06 Robert Balen

06 William Leahy

06 Rita Schulte

09 Robert Doherty

10 Richard Olson

12 James Brockman

12 Danuta Zakrzewski

13 Norris Rudon

14 Tim Campion

15 Eileen Reinhoel

16 Penny Piccolo

01 James/Audrey Machulda

01 Norris/Margaret Rudon

05 John/Barbara Casiabianca 

07 Jerome/Kathy Delmore

07 Edward/Pernille Brown

10 Richard/Patricia Piecuch

11 John/Theresa Gallegos

14 William/Pearl Breen

14 William/Alvina Studley

15 Mike/Mary Williams

16 Richard/Jeanne Donovan

17 John/Mary Ojeda

19 Richard/Diane Reynolds

19 Alfred/Karen Gamarra

22 Peter/Christina Onufrak

23 Lawrence/Rita Bishop    – by John Ojeda, FS
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Officers
Meeting

Chapter
Meeting

Chapter
   Business 
  Meeting

Recycling
7-a.m.noon
lower lot

Veterans
Day

All Souls
Day

K of C Bishop William R. Johnson Council 9487  
February 2014      

General
 Meeting,
7:30 p.m.

Officers
 Meeting
7:30 p.m.

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Chapter
Meeting

Presidents Day

                                                                              1            

          2             3            4            5            6           7          8

      9           10             11           12       13           14        15

       16          17           18           19          20          21         22

        23           24          25           26         27          28                

Valentine’s 
Day

First Friday
Adoration Valentine’s Day

 Dinner/Dance

Clergy Night,
6 p.m.

Costa Mesa

Recycling
7 a.m-noon

MP Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Breakfast
     after 7,

8:15 Masses

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Washington’s
Birthday

Coffee and
Doughnuts

on Patio

Chapter
Business
Meeting

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.


